
Recently, Gunnedah Shire Council planted garden beds in Brock’s Court as part of the 
Community Strategic Plan to create a vibrant CBD precinct. 

Unfortunately, plant thieves struck on two occasions last week removing an estimated value 
of $150 worth of plants from the gardens.

 Council will be reviewing CCTV surveillance of the area.

We need your help to catch these green-thumbed bandits, if anyone has information 
regarding the incident, please contact Gunnedah Shire Council on (02) 6740 2100.


